
If you have any news you’d like to share with the 
Foundation, please feel free to email me: 

angelavvu@yahoo.com 

Upcoming Events: 
May 14- Alpha Psi Foundation Annual Senior Banquet 

May 16- Senior BBQ and Awards Ceremony 
May 17- Pharmacy School Commencement 
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Like us on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/AlphaPsiFoundationESL 
 

Visit our Website 
www.alphapsifoundation.net 

John F. “Jack” Schlegel 
Award 2014 

 
Congratulations to  

Jason Miller 
 
 

Jason is pictured above with presenter and 
Foundation president, Jack Schlegel 

 
Jason is the fifth recipient of this 

award and will be graduating from 
the School of Pharmacy this May.   

This award is given annually for the 
potential for exceptional leadership 
in the profession of pharmacy after 

graduation through exemplary 
behaviors and actions as a student. 

Awards Funded by the 
Alpha Psi Foundation 

 
E.E. Roscoe Memorial 

 
Gerald A. Miller 

Memorial 
 

Helen Rowland Memorial 
 

Ivan W. Rowland 
Memorial 

 
John F. Schlegel Award 

 
MAX Memorial  

 
Rick Friedmann 

Memorial 
 

Think back to the days 
when you were a poor 

college student.  Did you 
receive one of these 

awards?  It’s time to help 
another deserving student.   
Donate to the foundation 
and make a difference. 

E.E. Roscoe Memorial 
Scholarship 2014 

 
Congratulations to  

Sonja Chavez Alcaraz 

Sonja is pictured above with the 
Foundation’s Awards Chair Gary DeGuire 

 
Sonja will be graduating in 2015.  

Sonja had the highest grade 
point average of the newly 

initiated brothers of the Spring 
2013 pledge class during 

pledging and the semester 
immediately following.    

We have a 
total of 82 

contributors 
and just under 
half a million 

dollars in 
donations! 

Current 
donations total 

$484, 212! 



	
  

Think Outside the Box 
Writing a check is not your only option. 

 
Donations don’t have to be paid in full at the time a contribution is made.   

Make payments- either weekly, monthly, or annually.  
 

Make it a gift. 
Donate in honor of another brother.  It’s a great way to show appreciation for 

another person or remember a brother who is no longer with us.  
 

Through the United Way through your workplace.  
For details, check out the Donations page of our website. 

Donations by Graduation Year 
Named- Endowed Scholarship $50,000 & over 
Diamond- $25,000 & over 
Platinum- $10,000 & over 
Gold- $5,000 & over 
Silver- $1000 & over 
Contributor- less than $1000 
Alpha Psi Alumni Association- Diamond 
1960s 
Dino DeRanien-1963-Contributor 
William Soares-1963-Contributor 
Dale & Margaret Boothby-1964-Contributor 
Willis Corkem-1964-Gold 
Wayne Gohl-1964-Diamond 
Robert Grohs-1964-Contributor 
Tim Groves-1964-Silver 
Mel Kahn-1964-Gold 
Gary Nelson-1964-Silver 
Frank Quatrato-1964-Silver 
Ralph Saroyan-1964-Diamond 
Dale James-1965-Silver 
Ronald Jennison-1967-Gold 
Jack Schlegel-1967- Name-Endowed  
Gordon Takemoto-1967-Gold 
Jon Van Boening-1967-Gold 
Dennis Witherwax-1967-Gold 
Robert Boragno-1968-Gold 
Gary Goodman-1968-Silver 
Rusty Hewitson-1968-Platinum 
Ron Menasco-1968-Silver 
Bill Collins-1969-Gold 
Dennis Esaki-1969-Gold 
Michael Fernando-1969-Gold 
Ed Larimer-1969-Platinum 
Russell Mapes-1969-Gold 
 
1970’s 
Doug Bennett-1971-Platinum 
Craig Collins-1972-Gold 
John Krainer-1973- Silver 
Art Whitney-1973- Name-Endowed  
Bill Przybyla-1974- Platinum 
James Santa- 1975-Silver 
Bill Borgman-1976- Platinum 
R. Joseph Collins, MD-1976- Contributor 
Greg Alston-1977- Gold 
Rolin & Gwynne Wade- 1978- Silver 
Dan Flores-1979- Gold 
 
1980s 
Thomas Boragno-1980-Gold 
Ralph Klopping-1980-Contributor 
Steve Edgar-1981-Gold 
Rick & Yrena Friedmann-1981- Gold 
Flint Pendergraft-1981- Platinum 
Paul Richards-1981-Gold 
Robert Nickell-1981- Silver 
Robert Barsamian-1983- Silver 
Jack Grider- 1983- Silver 
Don Smith-1983- Silver 
Mike Walsh- 1983- Silver 
Ken James- 1984- Silver 
Andrew Magnasco- 1985- Platinum 
Greg Keith- 1985- Silver 
Tommy Demski 1987- Gold 
Frank Davison- 1989- Gold 
Gary DeGuire- 1989- Platinum 
Tony Ricci- 1989- Silver 
 
1990s 
Christian Dolder- 1999- Contributor 
 
2000s 
Deborah Bainbridge- 2001- Contributor 
Cindy Heide- 2001- Contributor 
Blake Cunnington- 2006- Gold 
Nam Nguyen 2008- Gold 
Christopher Chu- 2009- Silver 
Honest Dang- 2009- Gold 
An- Chun Kwan- 2009- Gold 
Loan Nguyen-2009- Silver 
Joy Pimentel-Yee- 2009- Silver 
Emily Przybyla- 2009-Silver 
Anthony Tran- 2009- Gold 
 
2010s 
Angela Vu-2010- Silver 
Matt Dunn-2011- Gold 
Cynric Cho-2012- Silver 
Jonathan Cho-2013- Silver 
Michael Connor- 2012-Platinum 
Michael Conty-2013-Silver 
Lisa Keikoan- 2013- Silver 
Vivian Lee- 2013- Silver 
Christian Ngo- 2013- Silver 
Daniel Salas- 2013- Silver 
Nichole Saqueton- 2013- Silver 
Chintan Shah- 2013- Silver 
Christopher Won-2013- Gold 
Alpha Psi Collegiate Leadership Fund-Platinum 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Whitney Family Endowed California Scholarship 
 

The Alpha Psi Education, Scholarship and Leadership Foundation 
would like to announce the addition of a new Name-Endowed 

scholarship thanks to the $50,000 donation from  
Art Whitney and the Whitney family.   

 

Art graduated from Pacific in 1973 and currently serves as a director 
on the Alpha Psi ES&L Foundation. He is the President and CEO of 

Pacific West Pharmacy, Inc. and President and CEO of  
Advantage Pharmaceuticals. 

 
This scholarship will be awarded to a student from California with a 

strong interest in independent pharmacy practice. 

MAX Award Winner 2013 on Giving Back 
Vivian Lee 

 
Vivian Lee received the MAX scholarship for the  
Class of 2013.  She works at Walgreens pharmacy  
in the Stockton area and currently serves as a  
member of the Annual Senior Banquet committee. 

 
When ask about the MAX scholarship, Vivian really  
appreciated that her fellow brothers recognized  
her efforts in supporting both the community and the  
chapter. She continues to support the Alpha Psi  
chapter by precepting actives at local community  
health fairs as they do blood pressure and glucose  
screenings. 

 
Vivian wanted to be part of the Foundation and she found her place by joining the 
Foundation’s Annual Senior Banquet committee.  As the third years graduate this 
May, she can stress the importance of giving back after they leave Pacific.  Vivian is 
a great example about how a small bit of your time can make a difference.  


